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YTD Receipts: $142,088 
YTD Expenses:  $149,748 

Weekly Receipts 
  

6/9/2019   $3,242 

                for June 9 
Sunday Worship               100 
 
 

Sunday School 
Communion to Shut-Ins    5 
 
 

STEWARDSHIP 
A Way of Life 

405-282-4080                 www.fccguthrie.org 

http://www.fccguthrie.org 

Set up your weekly or 
monthly giving online at: 

 

  

This Week’s Events: 
 
    

 

Tuesday, June 11 

9 a.m. – Vacation Bible School 
   

Wednesday, June 12 

9 a.m. – Vacation Bible School 

Noon – Youth Swim Party 

6 p.m. – Board Meeting 

7 p.m. – Elders Meeting 
 

Thursday, June 13 

9 a.m. – Vacation Bible School 
 

Friday, June 14 

9 a.m. – Vacation Bible School 
 

Sunday, June 16 

VBS Sunday! 

Gift Card Shower 

We will be holding a gift card shower for our music 

leader, Michael Johnson and his fiancé, Cambrea 

Lott on June 23. They will be getting married this 

summer and we want to shower them with well 

wishes as they begin their new life together. Michael 

& Cambrea are registered at Walmart, Target and on 

Amazon. Please make plans to stay after church for a 

reception.  

VBS Night at the 

Drive-In! 

June 30 @ 7:30 p.m. 

On June 30 we will have our patriotic service for 4th of July.  

Be sure and wear your red, white and blue! 

https://www.simplechurchgiving.net/g3/
http://www.fccguthrie.org/


 Connections and Outreach Teams NEED YOU! We are starting a joint venture with our 

Connections and Outreach Teams beginning in June. These two teams are planning to 

meet together June 19 at 6 p.m. to put their brains together and see what fun activities we 

can come up with that will include activities for the entire church as well as create a touch of 

“outreach” opportunities! Nursery will be available. What we mostly need are PEOPLE to 

come help us brainstorm. We need those gifted in the following areas: 

 

• Creative thinkers! 

• People who like to plan events 

• Those who like to create excitement about events – promote things 

• Those who have a vision for getting new people to attend 

• People who have wacky ideas of what would be fun to do with all ages 

• Can-do attitude type of people 

• People who like to make spreadsheets 

• Detail-oriented people 

• Recruiters 

 

     We are not looking for a one-size-fits-all person! We need one or two of each of these 

types of people for this meeting. Our goal is to dream and vision some events for the next 

three to six months and then divide and conquer. Just because you show up at this meeting 

doesn’t mean you have to do anything long-term. You may just have the perfect idea that 

the rest of us can roll with! Lesley Cotton, Stacey Johnston and I will be leading this 

meeting, so mark your calendar for June 19! Please consider joining us, so that we can 

make FCC the best FCC it can be in this community. 

Our love and sympathy go to: 

The family of Sharon Keirns. The 

family of Philip Moseley. Deanna 

Webb and family in the death of 

her husband, Doyle. Hospitalized 

at this time: Gaylee McCoy. We 

pray for our church family: 

Faeron Dewart, Reagan Griffin, 

Mickey Weathers, Mike Carey, 

Kim Betchan, Charlie Ball, 

Margaret Hixon, Dorothy Herbert, 

Clara Ketch, Doug Powell, June 

Patrick, Sherry Canning and Ron 

Owen. Our friends and family: 

Dana Blackledge, Ruth Thompson, 

Annetta Hailey, Bob Case, Bob 

Hanna, Ron Weir, Bayler McKellar, 

Pierson Wolf, Carl Underwood, 

Joe Yarbrough, Debbie Fillmore, 

Gregg Stewart, G.W. Kelley, 

Valerie Cotton, Judy Roetker, 

Wesley Hixon, Norvall Madden, 

Mike Ivins, Stephanie Lowrance, 

Kayla Thetford, Les Steenveld, 

and Marissa Rhodes. Our military 

all over the world including: 

Stetson Martin, Kenneth 

LeGrande, Garrett Canning, TJ 

Wilson, Brent Walton, Matt Byce, 

and Matt Gore. 

If someone should be 
added or taken off our 

prayer list please be sure 
and let us know. 

Would you like to join our team of Ushers and Greeters? We 

would love to welcome you to our team! Each Sunday a 

rotation of Ushers and Greeters welcome members and 

guests to our Worship Service. All you need is a smile! 

Please contact Janet Hudson (641-5114) if you are interested 

in being a part of this important ministry.  

Ronnie will be leading a 6-week Book Study Wednesday evenings from 6-7 p.m. at the 
church. It will run from June 26 through July 31. The books we will study are Love Wins 
by Rob Bell and Erasing Hell by Francis Chan. Growth only comes when we are 
challenged and this will be a growing opportunity. All ages adults are welcome! See 
you there! 

Sharon Keirns 

1943- 2019 

 

…

Philip Moseley 

1946- 2019 

 

A memorial service will 

be held at 10:30 a.m. on 

June 18 at FCC. 

General Fund 

     In Memory of Philip Moseley 

          By Gregg Gumerson & Rikki Metcalf 

               Ron & Linda Wrede 

     In Memory of Doyle Webb 

          By Ron & Linda Wrede 

Memorial Fund 

     In Memory of Lloyd Cox 

          By Clara Ketch 

               Jim & Alma Hopkins 
 

Children’s Ministry 

     In Honor of Bobby & Susan Davison 

          By Ron & Linda Wrede 


